College Station Independent School District



Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM

To:

Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent

From:

Mike Martindale, Deputy Superintendent

Date:

May 11, 2016

Subject:

Consider approval of recommendation for administrative contract

Agenda Item:

I-1

Board Priorities:

1, 2

District Goals:

1, 2, 3, 5

Background

The position of principal at Cypress Grove Intermediate School was posted according to district policy from Friday, March 11th, through Friday, April 15th. A committee consisting of four district-level administrators interviewed three candidates from the pool of 48 applicants. From the three candidates interviewed, the committee recommends Holy Scott, current Assistant Principal at AMCMS, to be the next principal at Cypress Grove Intermediate

Mrs. Scott brings eight years of previous principal experience at the elementary level and four years as a math coordinator with her to this new position.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees of College Station Independent School District accept the recommendation from the Superintendent of Schools to hire Holy Scott as Principal of Cypress Grove Intermediate School.

Mike Martindale

Deputy Superintendent for Business and Operations

1812 Welsh Avenue College Station, TX 77840 979-764-5400 -- www.csisd.org

CLARK C. EÁLY, Ph.D.
Superintendent of Schools